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Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2019 3:12 PM
To: 'Perkins, Donna'
Subject: RE: Lee County Electric Cooperative, Inc. ( LCEC ) contacts update

Good Afternoon Ms. Perkins 
 
We have received your updated email addresses for Lee County Cooperative, Inc. and we will update the contact 
information in our system. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6010 
 
From: Perkins, Donna [mailto:Donna.Perkins@lcec.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2019 2:44 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Lee County Electric Cooperative, Inc. ( LCEC ) contacts update 
 
Dear Carlotta Stauffer,  
 
Please be aware that I, Donna Perkins, am the new Compliance Analyst for LCEC and Charise Swanson is the new 
Director, Regulatory & Governmental Relations/CRCO.  John Chin and Frank Cain are no longer with LCEC.  I replaced 
John Chin as Compliance Analyst for LCEC, and Frank Cain was replaced by Charise Swanson.  Please update your LCEC 
contact information and distribution lists and email requests with the following:  
 
Donna Perkins, Compliance Analyst  (replaced John Chin) 
               Donna.perkins@lcec.net 
               Phone: 239-656-2382 
               Cell:  239-281-6217 
               Mailing address: LCEC P.O. Box 3455  North Fort Myers, FL 33918 
 
Charise Swanson, Director Regulatory & Governmental Relations, Chief Risk/CRCO (Replaced Frank Cain) 
               Charise.swanson@lcec.net 
               Phone: 239-656-2347 
               Cell:  239-822-6902 
               Mailing address:  LCEC P.O. Box 3455 North Fort Myers, FL 33918 
 
Susan Matt, Manager, Enterprise Risk  
               Susan.matt@lcec.net 
               Phone:  239-656-2384 
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               Cell: 763-439-2230 
               Mailing address:  LCEC P.O. Box 3455 North Fort Myers, FL 33918 
 
John Chin previously received and sent emails to Riley Doherty, Cayce Hinton, Lydia Roberts, Diana Marr, and possibly 
some others.  Can you update them as well?  The emails we have for them are: rdoherty@psc.state.fl.us ; 
drome@psc.state.fl.us ; dmarr@psc.state.fl.us ; lroberts@psc.state.fl.us ; Chinton@psc.state.fl.us. 
 
Thank you very much, and I hope you have a great week. 
 
 
 
Donna Perkins 
LCEC Compliance Analyst 
Phone:  (239)656-2382 
Fax:  (239)656-2392 

   
The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information.  It is intended only 
for the use of the person(s) named above.  If you are not the intended recipient,  you are hereby notified that 
any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 
 
 




